LAY-UP FOR LITERACY
Space Center Rotary’s Literacy Project
A Book Drive

Fellow Rotarians!

We have a real-live “Service Before Self” project! Our book drive “Lay-up
for Literacy” (so named because we will have donation boxes at the CCISD

basketball games during December and January) begins on December 4 at the |
Clear Creek High School’s basketball tournament and at our next meeting on - &
Monday, December 8. A

If each of us donates a minimum of ten (10) books and gets ten friends to .
donate ten (10) books, then we will have 15,000 books to give to our
community. The possibilities are endless for this to be one of our easiest and
most successful projects. We could have so many books that we would have
to rent storage. Wouldn’t that be great!

“Lay-up for Literacy” emphasizes “service” rather than “selling” and can
really make a difference for young people who need help with their reading.
This project will cost you no money unless you wish to make a cash donation.
You don’t have to sell anything to your family and friends. All you have to do
is get them to donate books! The books should be in good condition - reading
levels K - Adult. Don’t worry about censoring the books. We can trade in the
unsuitable ones at our used book stores.

I challenge each one of you to begin our drive by bringing a minimum of
ten (10) books to our December 8 meeting!

A special thanks to our steering committee - Ava Lunsford, Pam Culpepper,
Johnny Gibson, and David Heard. Please contact anyone of us if you are
interested in participating in “Lay-up for Literacy.” We welcome your help

Thank you,
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